From: Ann Rolfe

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and Trade
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:39:01 AM

Why do you keep persisting on enacting this bill? You have a very short time to pursue investigating
many other bills and will end up sacrificing many of them to entertain the arguments over this one.
Cap and trade may help the larger cities, such as Portland and Eugene at the expense of the rural
community. You know this. | admit to some ignorance of the bill, but it looks as though there will
still be too many emissions, they will just be sold.

Please listen to your Republican contingent, for a change, and put this bill to the voters. Your
reluctance to do this is, no doubt, because you don’t trust us to vote your way. You were all put into

the legislature by us to represent us, so let us have a voice in this.

Frances Ann Rolfe, voter
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